
March 26, 2024 

Families, 

School leadership and HRCE Operations Services have been working together on an accessibility 
solution for the lower level at Fairview Junior High. 

A chair lift will be installed, some doorways will be moved and/or widened and larger stalls will 
be added to the washrooms to ensure greater accessibility to all on the lower level. 

We anticipated this work would be complete by the end of March; however, it has been 
delayed due to project requirements. We expect to have all accessibility work completed and 
the chair lift operational by the end of May. 

While we wait for this project to be completed, the school has made adjustments to ensure 
that learning continues. 

If you have questions about this project or others, please contact HRCE Operations Services at 
hrceoperations@hrce.ca. 

Thank you for your patience and understanding. 

Sincerely, 

Kavita Khanna P.Eng., MBA 
Director, Operations Services 
Halifax Regional Centre for Education 
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